
 

 

      

ROBERT HOLLIDAY JOINS DAVIS & HODGDON ACCOUNTING FIRM 

 

Williston, Vt., March 7, 2016 – Robert Holliday, CPA has joined Davis & Hodgdon Associates 

CPAs as a Manager. Robert graduated from State University of New York at Plattsburgh with a 

Bachelor of Science degree in Accounting and Business. 

Robert has 9 years of experience in public accounting including tax preparation, audits, 

compilations and reviews as well as business consulting with a focus on the construction, and 

nonprofit industries. His accounting software expertise includes QuickBooks, Sage and several 

construction-specific accounting programs. 

Robert is a Certified Public Accountant in Vermont and Colorado and currently resides in 

Burlington. 

Davis & Hodgdon Associates CPAs is a full-service public accounting firm with offices in Williston 

and Rutland Vermont. The firm is a member of Vermont Businesses for Social Responsibility 

(VBSR), Vermont Business Environmental Partnership (VBEP), Lake Champlain Regional 

Chamber of Commerce (LCRCC), Vermont Chamber of Commerce, and Women Business 

Owners Network (WBON).  The firm serves its clients by providing progressive, proactive 

services through expert staff, sophisticated technology, and unparalleled efficiency. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

March 7, 2016 

CONTACT: Jennifer Krause 

Phone:  802-878-1963 

E-mail:  Jennifer@dh-cpa.com 
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